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Fitness Centre  

Until September  1 
Mondays to Thursdays  

8:00 AM - 8:30 Pm 
Fridays  

8:00 AM - 4:00 PM 
 

Gym  
Until September 1 

Mondays to Fridays  
8:00 AM - 4:00 PM 

TUTORS WANTED 

Looking for Student Tutors for the       

following subjects: Economics,         

Mathematics, Statistics, Psych Stats,  

Sciences, English, and Sociology.   

Contact Kelsey Hunden for an application 

and more information email 

kelsey.hunden@concordia.ab.ca 

Give back to the Concordia community   

by warmly welcoming new students!      

Returning students are encouraged to get 

involved to provide greetings, tours, and 

tips (training, t-shirt, and lunch provided).  

 If you’re interested in welcoming new    

students, please Register Here 

mailto:kelsey.hunden@concordia.ab.ca
https://docs.google.com/a/concordia.ab.ca/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSflW4YU6loIrLWYiWEUbcFhp4QIIAFqi6Nnxzm9b5XyV2hS4w/viewform


 

 K-DAYS PARKING AT CONCORDIA 
 

It's THAT time of year and once again, Thunder Athletics will be running our K-days Parking Scholarship 

fundraiser from Friday, July 21st to Sunday, July 30th (inclusive).  

 

As in past years, if you possess an annual parking pass from Concordia Parking Services, simply present this 

to the parking attendants in order to access the parking lot. The only difference between K-days parking and 

that of the rest of the school year is if you normally have a reserved parking space, it will NOT be valid for 

this ten day period. We will be observing 'first come, first served' parking procedures so please just park in 

the most convenient space available to you if your regular spot is occupied. If you are teaching a summer 

session class please inform your students that they too, will need to present their parking passes to the 

attendants. 

  

Please note that the Concordia K-days parking 'gates' will open at 11 AM each morning and be in effect until 

11 PM each evening. IF you or your students will be coming on campus before that time, then the same 

parking rules and rates that are in effect the rest of the year will be enforced. (i.e. hourly parking passes will 

still be available from the Precise ParkLink ticket kiosks). If you have students or other visitors that will be on 

campus during this period, please let them know that they will need to specify to the attendants that they 

are here on 'Concordia business' and that they are not attending K-days. Having said that, any and all visitors 

to campus who wish to contribute to Concordia and to Thunder Athletics Scholarships would certainly be 

encouraged to purchase a K-days pass. Such contributions would be most welcome and greatly                  

appreciated! 

The rates to park at K-Days for 2017 will be $15 per day per vehicle (which is $5 less than across the street).  

 

Thank you in advance to everyone for your cooperation. Although it presents a minor inconvenience for 10 

days, the money raised is sincerely appreciated by both the student-athletes who receive scholarships and 

by the coaches and Athletics admin staff who are aided in the recruiting process by having scholarship mon-

ey to offer and subsequently able to maintain a highly competitive athletics program. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to contact Nathaniel MacLellan (Game Day       

& Events Coordinator) at nathaniel.maclellan@concordia.ab.ca.  

 

Thank you again for your patience and  support.. 

The Athletics Department 

 

Just as we did last year to help ensure that traffic flows more smoothly, all vehicles entering campus after 11 AM 

will be directed to the entrance at the south end of 73rd street, adjacent to the southwest corner of the soccer 

field. All vehicles leaving campus will be directed to exit from the access road that runs between the northwest 

corner of the soccer field and the Ralph King Athletic Centre. The establishment of this 'one way' routing is for 

everyone's safety and will also enable us to keep more accurate usage statistics which in turn, will allow us to 

improve the efficiency of this service in years to come. 

mailto:nathaniel.maclellan@concordia.ab.ca


 

  

Student Library Assistant  
PART TIME POSITIONS 

  

The two Student Library Assistant positions are from September 11, 2017 – April 21, 2018. 
 
Qualifications 

1. The ideal candidates will possess good communication and interpersonal skills in dealing with 
faculty, staff & students; 

2. Be hardworking; 
3. Must be able to work alone and as a member of a team, unsupervised; 
4. Must have a good attention to detail and physical capacity to push book trucks and lift 

materials up to 40 lbs. 
 
Responsibilities 
Main responsibilities are: 

1. Shelving library materials 
2. Tidying the library public service areas by: 

 Dusting shelves and book collections; 
 Picking up papers and library materials left lying on tables; 
 Wiping study carrels and public space tables; 
 Cleaning the ITC computer keyboards and mice; 
 Shelf reading and shifting of library materials as needed; 
 Other duties as assigned. 

3. Occasional back-up service for Circulation or Student Library Monitor.  
 
Candidates must be service orientated. 
 
Hours: Two 4 hour evening shifts per week plus rotating Saturday afternoon shifts. 
(Monday – Thursday 5 pm – 9 pm and Saturdays 2 pm – 6 pm. No hours during Fall Break, Christmas 
Break, Reading Week and most Statutory Holidays).  
 
Remuneration scale starts at $13.60 per hour.  
 
Closing date:  August 25th 2017.  
 
Please submit your resume with the names and phone numbers of two work-related references to: 
 

Debbie Quast 
Access Services Assistant 

Phone: (780) 479-365 
Email: debbie.quast@concordia.ab.ca 



 

 

 
 
Don't miss out on the action, buy your College Corner tickets in the book store 
today! 

  item date & time           venue 
Price (GST 
Included) 

Available time in 
the bookstore 

 
   BC Lions vs Edmonton 

Eskimos 

Fri, Jul 28, 2017 7:30 
PM 

Commonwealth 
  28.5                        Mon, Jul 17     

      
 

    Hamilton Tiger-Cats vs 
Edmonton Eskimos 

Fri, Aug 4, 2017 7:30 
PM 

Commonwealth 
28.5                      Mon, Jul  24   

 

    Sask Roughriders vs Edmonton 
Eskimos 

Fri, Aug 25, 2017 7:30 
PM 

Commonwealth 
       28.5                 Mon,  Aug 7     

 

    Calgary Stampeders vs 
Edmonton Eskimos 

Sat, Sep 9, 2017 7:00 
PM 

Commonwealth 28.5                  Mon,  Aug 21    

 

    Winnipeg Blue Bombers vs 
Edmonton Eskimos 

Sat, Sep 30, 2017 7:30 
PM 

Commonwealth 28.5                  Mon,  Sep 11     

 

    Toronto Argonauts vs 
Edmonton Eskimos 

Sat, Oct 14, 2017 5:00 
PM 

Commonwealth 28.5                   Mon, Oct 2    

 

    Calgary Stampeders vs 
Edmonton Eskimos 

Sat, Oct 28, 2017 5:00 
PM 

Commonwealth  28.5                   Mon, Oct 16     

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 
 
Dear Concordia Students, 
 
I would like to inform you of an exciting opportunity! Feevale University, one of Concordia’s  
International Partners in Brazil, would like to invite Concordia students to participate in a       
research event. 
 
What/When? 
 
This event is called Inovamundi and takes place from October 16 to October 21, 2017 
There is no cost to participate. 
 

Who Can Participate?  

Inovamundi is for both undergraduate and graduate students who would like to present         
the  results of research and technological innovation accomplished during their time at               
Concordia.  Presentations can be made in English. All you need to register is an abstract of 
your research! 
 
What’s Involved? 
 
If you are selected, you will then have the opportunity to present your work online by web   
conference to be evaluated by PhD students in a research area similar to yours! The presenta-
tion is watched by students of Feevale University and from other universities who are joining 
the event online. 
 
Why Participate? 
 
The event provides an opportunity to learn in an international setting to improve your research. 
In addition to receiving a certificate of participation and feedback from the evaluating            
professors, students will have their work published and will run for awards. 
 
What’s next? 
 
To register, please contact inovamundi@feevale.br. Registration is open until 9

th
 August 2017. 

 

For questions: please contact CUE’s International Officer, Amanda Thorson by email 
at Amanda.Thorson@concordia.ab.ca, or, phone at 780-479-9351 
 
Watch a Video from Last Year's Competition 

mailto:inovamundi@feevale.br
mailto:Amanda.Thorson@concordia.ab.ca
tel:(780)%20479-9351
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=EkAFka7FKkY

